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House Republican Leader Statement on the Passing of Representative Mitch Greenlick 

SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released the following 

statement on the passing of Representative Mitch Greenlick: 

“Representative Greenlick was deeply committed to his values, his community, and his family. 

He devoted years of his life to serving his constituents in the legislature, and he will be missed. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with his wife Harriet, his family and his friends at this time.” 
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